The Perfect Match

“ [ absolutely loved the place,” offered
Mike Garfield ’59 as he reflected on
his allegiance to St. Paul’s School. “It
was a perfect match for me,” he went
on, “and [ made wonderful friends there. ”

MC and Mike Garfield ‘59

Loyalty is a trait that unites many St. Paul’s School alumni.

As the form of 1959 approached its reunion
last spring, Mike mused, “I knew that the
50th is special, and that it would be appro-
priate for me to do something.” Just what
and for how much was the question.

Working with Bob Barr at the School, Mike
and MC found a way to make a significant
gift to St. Paul’s School in conjunction with
his 50th. “There is a very real advantage of
a Charitable Gift Annuity (CGA), especially

if funded with non-income-producing
assets,” Mike said. In their case it was a paid-
up life insurance policy that not only pro-
vided for a generous gift to the School but
also provides income to the couple for life.
“The memories of St. Paul’s School have
stayed with me for 50 years,” Mike con-
cludes. Thanks to this gift from Mike and
MC, similar memories will be available to
students for generations to come.

To explore how you can increase your cash flow while supporting St. Paul’s School:
Contact Bob Barr, Director of Gift Planning, 603-229-4875 or rbarr@sps.edu; or to explore
on your own, visit our recently improved Planned Giving web site at www.sps.edu and click on “Giving.”



